Tendring District Council
Planning Services
Council Offices

Thorpe Road

Weeley

Clacton-On-Sea

Essex

C0O16 9AJ

12/11/22

Dear Sir/Madam

Application No. 17/00127/0UT — 121 Garland Road, Parkeston,
Harwich, Essex

Please find enclosed renewal for Planning permission for the above demolition
and replacement with four 2 bedroom terraced houses.

As was agreed with Tendring District Council, demolition of the existing
bungalow took place early 2019 prior to the first lockdown in March and new
site perimeter fencing was completed.

However, due to the lockdown and issues following COVID 19 groundworks
were unable to commence before the accepted planning permission expired.

We therefore ask that you please take this into consideration when making
the decision on the resubmission for planning approval.

Kind Regards
Yours Sincerely

Paul Ellwood



